
RESOLUTION OF INTENT TO IMPOSE AN ADJUSTMENT IN LEVIES 
 
As an essential part of its budgeting process, the Luther Elementary School Board of 
Trustees is authorized by law to impose levies to support its budget. The Luther 
Elementary School Board of Trustees estimates the following increases/decreases in 
revenues and mills for funds noted below for the next school fiscal year beginning July 
1st, 2025, using certified taxable valuations from the current school fiscal year as 
provided to the district: 
 

 
 
Impacts above are based on current certified taxable valuations from the current school 
fiscal year. 
 
Regarding the increase noted for the building reserve levy referenced above, the 
following are school facility maintenance projects anticipated to be completed at this 
time: 
 
Improvements to the gym/kitchen that will prevent further program disruption including 
but not limited to:  

• Outdoor improvements to the water drainage system that will prevent further 
mold problems.  

• Land and structural improvements that will prevent further mold problems.  
 
This notice requirement is an estimate only.   None of the budget changes have officially 
been adopted for the 2024-2025 school year. Action will not be taken on these items 
until final Budgets are approved. 
 
Dated this 27th day of March, 2024. 
 
Luther School Board 
Carrie Entenmann, 406-425-1065 


